
June 7, 2021

Cutten Elementary School
Sixth Grade Promotion Ceremony

Wednesday, June 16 • 5:00 p.m.
Due to limitations on event size and attendee tracking
requirements, each student is limited to four guests.
Pre-registration forms were emailed to families last week.

Chromebook Return
Please return all equipment (Chromebooks, chargers,
headphones, mice, and hotspots) during the final week of
school (June 14 - 18):

● On-campus Learners - June 14- 17 (Mon - Thurs)
● Distance Learners: June 17th (Thurs)

Bring all equipment to the Cutten Multipurpose room.
Please bag items with the student name on it for easy return.

Items can also be returned to your child’s classroom teacher.

Cutten & Ridgewood Library News

We are winding down the school year, and have a few
reminders for our families:
● All materials, including TIP books, are due Friday,

June 4.
● Bills for outstanding materials must be paid by Thursday,

June 10.

End of Year To Do List
✩ Pay for lost or damaged books by June 10
✩ Return classroom books and materials
✩ Check the lost and found rack

✩ Take care of breakfast and/or lunch bills
Any student with outstanding library materials or TIP books
on the last day of school will have their report card held until
the bill is paid or the item is returned.

Last Day of School

2021 PTA Scholarship Winners
Congratulations to the 2021 winners of the PTA
scholarships! These former Cutten-Ridgewood students are
onto bright futures, and we wish them much success!

Sylvie Benson - $500
Kyra Dart - $500
Kelli Johnston - $500

Megan Corsetti - $250
Ethan Pesch - $250
Dirk Smelser - $250
Wyatt Thurston - $250

Planning For the Fall
Full day schooling, five days per week will return to

start the 2021-22 school year!
The first day of school is Thursday, August 26

Dismissal times first day of school:
Ridgewood 1:05 Cutten 1:40

Ridgewood School
Breakfast Served 7:45 am - 8:10 am
Student drop-off 8:00 - 8:10
Student pick-up 2:00 (1:05 on Wednesdays)

Cutten School
Breakfast Served 8:00 am - 8:25 am
Student drop-off 8:00 - 8:25
Student pick-up 2:50 (1:40 on Wednesdays)

Upcoming School Spirit Days at Ridgewood

Monday, June 14 - Red, White and Blue Day
Tuesday, June 15 - Beach or PJ Day
Wednesday, June 16 - Hat Day
Thursday, June 17 - Orange & Black Day

Yearbooks Are Still Available
2019-20 and 2020-21 yearbooks are still available for
purchase for $12 each. Send exact change or a check made
out to the Cutten School District to your child’s classroom
teacher. Make sure to specify which year(s) you wish to
purchase.

Thursday, June 17


